
Contact Info:

We need to reach the families of students with
disabilities, and let them know about this

program that would be perfect for their child.

IF YOU KNOW OF A FAMILY THAT WOULD BE
INTERESTED IN THIS PROGRAM, please pass
this information along to them. Get this flyer

into their hands. OR have them go to
Centennialtheatre.org and click on “Aperion
on Stage”. ALL of this information is there.

If they are interested, have them email
marketing@centennialtheatre.org and we
will assist them with any questions they have.

A list of rehearsal and show dates will be
provided at a later date.

Once we have a solid base of interest, we will
hold a meeting with those families, Unlabeled

Theater, PARA’s and any other District Staff
who are interested/able to be part of the

program, and lay out our plan and then listen
to feedback from the PARA’s and the Families.

The Centennial Theatre Department is
asking for help from the Centennial District Paras,
Administration, community and staff to help with our
new program, Apeiron On Stage

Apeiron (Appear-in): Greek word meaning
unlimited, and boundless.

Our goal is to produce a theatrical production
every year, launching in winter 2025
Gives the opportunity of theatre performance for
any special education student who has any level
of physical challenges or abilities.

Students participating in the program will be teamed
up with students in the theater program, “Apeiron
Companions”, who will be with them through the
process of rehearsal and performance and cultivating
their potential to tell beautiful stories on the stage.

This program is open to students at the High School
level in our community.

We will be partnering with the “Unlabeled Theater
Company”, a leader in the Twin Cities theater
community providing theater opportunities for adults
with disabilities. They have reached out to us and want
to support us with all their resources to help us
succeed, and mentor and guide us through this
process.

Scan this QR code for a short video to see what this
type of theater looks like.

How You Can Help!

Rehearsals will be less than an hour to
accommodate the needs of our students. Our
goal is to hold the rehearsals in the PAC during

LEAP hour, during the school day.

Theater Students who are “Apeiron
Companions” will receive an automatic letter in

theater.

Centennial Theater Booster Vice-President
Brandy Eckman will be using her experience in

this field to be the manager of the program
providing administration, fundraising, and

communication with the families. 

Centennial Theater Director Eric Webster will
lead the Directing and Production team for 

the program.

We will be raising money through donations or
sponsorship for this program so there is no
charge for participants and their families. 

This program will be self-sufficient with no cost
or monetary support needed from the district.

Eric Webster
Centennial Theatre Director

ewebster@isd12.org

Brandy Eckman
Centennial Theatre Booster Vice President

marketing@centennialtheatre.org


